Leadership Marshfield Alumnus of the Year

The Leadership Marshfield Alumnus of the Year Award was initiated by the Steering Committee and endorsed by the Leadership Council in 1999 to recognize a class graduate and current Leadership Marshfield Alumnus who has made a significant, positive impact on the Marshfield area.

Past winners of this award have been Kate (Kaz) Ferrel, Bette Adler, Donna Rozar, Heather Holden, Mary Fehrenbach, Thom Gerretsen, Sue Decker, Dale Marth, Todd Diedrich, Kathy Meidl, Brenda Dillenburg, Al Nystrom, Mary Blanchard, Peg Geegan, Dr. Lori Bents, Tammy Meissner,, and Paula Jero. This year's winner will be announced at MACCI's Annual Meeting on January 27, 2016, and will be asked to speak at the Leadership Marshfield graduation on April 14, 2016. Nominations must be submitted to the MACCI office by January 1, 2016.

Selection Criteria:

- ➤ Demonstration of true leadership qualities, both in their professional career and within the community.
- > Involvement on community committees, boards or associations in leadership roles.
- ➤ Demonstration of qualities to accept the challenges of the community and offering solutions to those concerns.

2016 Leadership Marshfield Alumnus of the Year Award

Nominee's Name
Employer/CommunityAffiliation
Let me introduce you to my choice for the Leadership Marshfield Alumnus of the Year Award
by describing how this individual fits the selected criteria. (Additional information for
consideration may be attached.)
Nominated by: